
Dear Congressman Larson, 

Thank you for your relentless fight for Social Security
enhancement and the repeal of WEP/GPO. As an
educator, I am asking you to sign on to HR 82. WEP/GPO
impacts teachers and public servants across the country
and we need to push for a repeal on all fronts to ensure
shortages don’t get worse. 

Thank you, 
Joslyn DeLancey 
21 Oak Street, Hartford 
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